
Beth Wright grew up in small town Iowa and loves the community and fun of small towns. It's what kept 
bringing her back to Dallas Center.  It is where she raised her family and she began a 30 year career in 
the finance industry at Brenton Bank here in town. As newly elected council member in 2023, Beth 
hopes that she can help lead Dallas Center into the future responsibly while maintaining that small town 
feel. 
 
Today, Beth is semi-retired and works part-time at the First Presbyterian Church in Dallas Center and 
volunteers with True Impact Outdoors (TIO), which is a non-profit organization that strives to build a 
community of military and first responder veterans through outdoor activities. As a volunteer, she helps 
coordinate numerous activities and meetings which helps the organization excel in it's mission. 
 


